SHAC Meeting Minutes
2/16/17

Meeting was called to order by Karen Viegut at 11:34am.

Introductions were made.

Minutes from 12/8/16 were approved as printed.

Neeti Prasad, Davis Elementary Counselor, presented “Mindfulness.”  She explained how Mindfulness was implemented at Davis Elementary and provided suggestions for implementing at other schools.  Over the past three years, Davis has seen the development of more mindful students with increased self-regulation and use of coping strategies, calmer classrooms, a warmer environment, and reduced discipline referrals.

Mindfulness will be part of Parent Ed programs offered by the district in Fall, 2017.

Suggestions for future agenda items will be emailed to Angela Taylor or Karen Viegut.

Peggy Babick commented that Long is using “Brain Breaks.”

The next meeting is scheduled for April 6, 2017.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:36pm.
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